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Join us on November 17 at 6pm for
our 2021 Annual Celebration

Join us as we reflect back on 2021 and look forward to 2022. We’ll be joined by three
community partners who will receive awards for their amazing community work, several
teens from our Teen Urban Tree Corps program, and share what we’re planning for the year
ahead. This event will be virtual, free, and open to the public.

RSVP for 11/17
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Climate Talk: Tree Equity
Tonight @ 6:30 PM
Join our Executive Director David
Meshoulam and BU Graduate student
Raquel Jimenez at Tower Hill Botanic
Garden's upcoming webinar on Tree Equity.
Using various sources of data, including
environmental and demographic data,
Speak for the Trees partnered with Boston
University's Graduate Program in Urban
Biogeoscience and Environmental Health
(URBAN) to create an interactive map that
explores the relationships between people,
place, and tree canopy coverage in Boston.
Learn more tonight.

Register Here

11/6 Hyde Park Planting
Thank you to all who joined us for our last
event this tree season on Saturday,
November 6th in Hyde Park at the Fairview
Cemetery! Volunteers rolled up their sleeves
and planted 40 trees. A HUGE thank you to
TD Bank and Arborday Foundation for their
financial support and to Boston Parks and
Recreation Department for their partnership.

We also distributed over a dozen trees to
local residents. Please continue to send us
images of your newly planted trees!

Share a photo and a story
of your new tree

Join us in growing Boston's urban forest
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